From:

To: Title VI Complaints
Subject: 85009/Maryvale Arizona
Date: Friday, June 7, 2024 5:54:46 PM

Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when
deciding whether to open attachments or click on provided links.

Good afternoon,

I am writing today to ask if the area surrounding this facility has been considered for a
superfund cleanup site?

2022

CITY OF PHOENIX 27TH AVE
LANDFILL

Thank you for your review,





